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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The final term is underway, and we are looking forward to a busy and exciting few months! 

 

Fiosrachadh Mu Luchd-obrach/Staffing News. 

We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Mrs Nicolson’s baby girl, Mara. Congratulations to the 

Nicolson family, we hope to meet the new arrival soon. 

 

Aodach Sgoile/Uniforms. 

You can now order new uniforms for next session through i-pay impact in the school shop section. You can 

then collect the uniforms from the school. Alternatively you can purchase uniforms from Baru in 

Kirkintilloch or Scotcrest in Airdrie, who stock them. The deadline for ordering through the school is 

Friday the 26th of May 2023 to have them delivered to school for pick up before the end of the school 

year. 

 

Planaichean airson Clas 7/P7 Plans. 

A letter has been issued to P7 parents to update you on events for them during this final term. Leaver’s 

hoodies will also be ordered very soon, so that pupils will have them for the last few weeks. Our Parent 

Council organise these. 

Staff from Greenfaulds will be visiting classes over the coming weeks to introduce themselves to pupils 

and to work with them. 

All P7 pupils will attend a Sports Day at Greenfaulds on the 11th of May. 

Primary Seven wil be enjoying a week of activities at Strathclyde Park starting on the 22nd of May. We 

will send a reminder of what they will need soon. 

Pupils in P7 who are moving on to Greenfaulds will visit the school for two days on the 31st of May and the 

1st of June. 

 

Fèis Dhràma Ghàidhlig Ghlaschu/Gaelic Drama Festival. 

P2/3G performed in this Drama Festival on the 30th of March in Whinhill Primary in Greenock. They 

performed to a large audience and were absolutely outstanding. Well done everyone! We are very proud of 

you! Next year, we will host this event for Gaelic-medium schools in and around Glasgow. 
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Tachartasan Spòrs/Sporting Events. 

Some of our pupils will be taking part at a football Festival at Broadwood stadium on the 25th of April, and 

pupils from P5G will take part in a rugby festival on the 11th May. 

 

Duais Spòrs na h-Alba/Sports Scotland Award. 

Miss Dalbeck has been working towards a Gold Sports Scotland Award this year, and the assessment team 

will be visiting on the 18th of May to see what we have been up to!  Miss Dalbeck and our pupils have been 

working really hard, so fingers crossed that we get good news! 

 

Leasachadh Sgioba-obrach Òg/Developing the Young Workforce.  

The theme across the school this term is ‘The World of Work’, so we are linking in with various people 

across the term to talk about the work that they do, and the opportunities that exist in the world of work 

for our pupils. We intend to also have focussed opportunities for our P7 Gaelic pupils to see career 

opportunities and pathways that are available specifically in Gaelic. 

The whole school will also have a visit from the Fire Brigade on the 5th of May, so don’t be alarmed if you 

see and hear fire engines in the playground on that day! 

If you are able to assist in sharing work experience with our pupils across the school please contact our 

Principal Teacher Heather Marshall on nlmarshallh@northlan.org.uk. 

 

Cuairtean/Trips. 

Each class will be going on a school trip in June, details to follow soon. P5G have their CNAG trip to 

Edinburgh on Wednesday the 26th of April. As ever we will fund part of the trips, and the Parent council 

may make a contribution to keep costs for parents/guardians to an absolute minimum. 

 

Latha Spòrs/School Sports. 

Our school sports were planned for the 31st of May but P7 now have their two day visit to Greenfaulds at 

that time. Our Sports Day has now been re-arranged for the afternoon of Wednesday the 14th of June. 

Details will follow nearer the time but you may wish to note the change of dates. 

 

Eadar-ghluasad Clas 1/P1 Transitions.   

Our new P1 pupils will start to visit the school this month, with each child coming to visit three times in 

total. They will meet their teacher and their buddy, and will even stay for a school dinner! We can’t wait to 

see them all! 

 

Am Bòrd Òir/Golden Table. 

We have had a busy time at the Golden Table! Last month P4/5E were invited to sit at the table due to 

their excellent behaviour in the playground – well done! We have a Golden Table on the 27th of April and 

the 25th of May, I wonder who will be next! 

 

Latha Gun Aodach-sgoile/Non Uniform Day. 

These will be on the 28th of April, and the 25th of May. Pupils can take part if they wish and donations to 

the school fund are welcomed. 

 

Comhairle Nam Pàrant/Parent Council 

A date has still to be set for this meeting in May.When this is confirmed I will send out details. All 

parents/carers are welcome to attend this meeting and you can contact the Parent Council on 

condorratpc@gmail.com to request more information, or to raise any matters you wish to be discussed. 
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Làithean-saora/May Holidays. 

We have several holiday weekends in May as well as an in-service day when school is closed to pupils. An 

extra holiday was also added due to the King’s Coranation.  A reminder of these dates is below. 

Monday 1st May   Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd May   In-service Day (school closed to pupils) 

Monday 8th May   Bank Holiday 

Friday 26th & Monday 29th May Bank Holiday 

 

Deitichean Cudtromach/Dates to Note. 

Looking ahead to June there are some dates you might wish to note. Details will follow nearer the time. 

 

8th June   Shorts ‘n’ Shades Disco 

9th June   Open Afternoon 

14th June  School Sports 

17th June  Summer Fair 

22nd June  P7 Leavers’ Assembly (9:30am) 

26th June  P7 Dance/Party (Evening Event) 

28th June  School Closes at 1pm 

 

Please get in touch if you need to discuss the contents of this newsletter, or indeed any other school 

matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julie-Ann Price,  

Head Teacher. 

 

 
 


